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By overcompensating ranchers by this amount, the bill creates a disincentive for 

them to use non-lethal approaches.  Focusing more funding on helping ranchers 

implement lasting, non-lethal solutions would be better for everyone involved by 

reducing both livestock and wolf deaths. 

 

Please rewrite this bill and focus funding on providing non-lethal solutions. 

 

Thank you. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Sheila Dooley 

 

    

 


